
 

At their June 2011 meeting, the Distribution Committee of The Troy Foundation reviewed 

eleven grant applications and awarded a total of $65,029.75 in grants.  Grants were 

awarded to the following: 

 

 Troy City Schools - $3,600.00 in support of the Kids to College Program at Van 

Cleve School 

 Bradford Ohio Railroad Museum - $7,500.00 to purchase a multi-media system as 

part of the museum renovation 

 Troy REC - $2,000.00 in support of the Summer Lunch Buddies Program 

 St. Patrick Catholic Church - $1,004.00 in support of the Single and Parenting 

Support Program 

 Dayton Philharmonic Orchestra - $19,960.00 in support of the Orchestra 

Discoveries Program for Troy Schools 

 Troy City Schools - $9,100.00 in support of TroyOhio Reads at Kyle School 

 School of Urban Studies - $5,000.00 in support of the Young Men of Valor Program 

 Dream Builders Group/The Clubhouse - $2,000.00 for summer teen internships 

 Dayton Children’s Medical Center - $10,000.00 in support of the Soin Pediatric 

Trauma and Emergency Care Center renovation and expansion 

 Miami County Children’s Services - $3,000.00 in support of the Schools Supply 

Drive 

 Troy Soccer Parents Association – $1,865.75 for the purchase of soccer uniforms 

 

All grants were awarded from the Troy Foundation General Fund. 

 

The Troy Foundation was established in 1924 by Augustus Stouder with the purpose of 

creating a better life and building a better future for those in Troy and the surrounding 

community.  In the last year, the Foundation has awarded over $4.1 million dollars in 

grants to assist with a wide variety of services and programs to benefit our community.  

The Distribution Committee meets quarterly to review grant applications.  The next 

meeting is scheduled for September 15, 2011.  The deadline for submitting grants to be 

reviewed at that meeting is August 15.  Only charitable 501 (c) 3 organizations may apply.  

Grant applications and information are available on the Foundation’s website at 

www.thetroyfoundation.org, at the Foundation’s office at 216 W. Franklin St., Troy or by 

calling 937-339-8935. 
 

 

 

http://www.thetroyfoundation.org/

